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OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SIGNAL OFFICER 

~r. ~eorge A. ~raham, 
Signal Corps Laboratories, 
Fort 1Ionmouth, Ne~B Jersey. 

Dear Graham: 

WASHINGTON 
!:ay 23, 1932 

Receipt of your letter of J.!q 19, 1932 is acknowledged. 
I have no obJection to lettiQg you keep the original of the re­
cently issued iloinn patent and I e.m enclosing it herelli th. 

1 understand that you have taken down the model I saw 
and &retrying to improve t!!e .stepping arrangement. I hope that 
this -.:ill be follot~ed by a s11ccees, bu.t I Am beginning to have a 
little doubt as to the speed for practical operation that can be 
gotten with any arra~ment of that sort. The working-out of 
such an arranger.ent appears to be much ·more difficult the.n any 
of us bad anticipated. 

~ith best regards, I·am 

Sincere~ yours, 

1 Enclos11re. 
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